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Five male arrested in Auki for consumption of kwaso in public place 
 

 
Police in Auki, Malaita Province have arrested five male persons for allegations of 
consumption of liquor in a public place on 4 April 2019 in Auki.  
 
Chief Superintendent Alfred Uiga, who is the overall commander for the NGE in Malaita 
Province says, “This morning Police in Auki received a report from members of the public 
that there were some male persons drinking kwaso at the Auki Market.”   
 
“Upon receiving the report Police responded and arrested five male persons aged between 
20 to 25 years-old and currently they are in Police custody for further dealings.” 
 
PPC Uiga emphasises: “I want to remind the public that police will not tolerate such 
behaviours. Any one committing these offences will be arrested and dealt with.”   
 
“I would like to thank members of the community for working together with your police to 
make this event crime free. It is also a good sign that people are working together with the 
police.” 
 
“I appeal to members of the community to report any activities of kwaso, whether distilling, 
sale or consumption in public places to your police. Not only that but also those who are 
selling alcohol illegally.”  
 
“Let us continue to work together for a safe and secure Malaita Province,” says Chief 
Superintendent Alfred Uiga.  
 
A nation-wide liquor ban is in place until 6 April 2019. 
 
 

//End// 
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The Royal Solomon Islands Police Force (RSIPF) was established in 

1954.  Its mission is ‘To provide a safe and peaceful Solomon Islands 

by strengthening relationships with the community’.  The RSIPF 

strive to provide efficient and effective policing services for the 

Solomon Islands and expect RSIPF officers to adhere to the RSIPF 

values. 

 
For ongoing news and information, please go to www.rsipf.gov.sb 

Follow us on Facebook Page: www.facebook.com/rsipf 
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